Chiang Mai University Announcement
on
Tuition Fee Payment for Students, 1t Semester, Academic Year 2021

According to the cabinet's resolution on measures to reduce the burden of
educational expenses of students during the first semester of the academic year 2021, the
university has stipulated that students may apply for financial assistance from
August 25 - September 3, 2021. Also, tuition fee payment has been postponed according
to the university's announcement dated September 9, 2021 for the first semester of the
academic year 2021 until further notice.

The university has now been informed of the relevant rules and procedures and
would like to announce that students are required to make payment of tuition fees
between September 22 - October 1, 2021.

Announced on September 21, 2021.
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(Clinical Professor Niwes Nantachit, M.D.)
President, Chiang Mai University



